
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
 Delaware Valley High School’s Scholastic Bowl team is headed to 
Wallenpaupack High School for the Big Lake Brawl Quiz Bowl Tournament on 
Saturday, February 1. Your son/daughter is invited to attend as part of our team. 
 

We will meet at the school van lot behind the school and depart at 7:30am. 
Wear your Scholastic Bowl shirt. We’ll call from the road when we have a good 
approximation of our arrival time. I estimate we will return to the school van lot 
between 5 and 6pm, but we’ll call from the road with a more precise estimate. 

 
Please bring about $10 cash, including a $5 bill to give to me to cover the cost 

of pizza. The rest will be to buy as many snacks and drinks as you want, so adjust if 
necessary. 
 
 To confirm that you grant permission for your son/daughter to participate in 
this event, please fill out the bottom portion of this page, and have them return it to 
me as soon as possible.  If you have any questions, please email me at 
devizia@gmail.com. 
 
 Kevin DeVizia, Advisor 
 DV Scholastic Bowl 
 
 
 
_______(CLIP AND RETURN THE BOTTOM PORTION – KEEP THE TOP)______ 
 I give permission for my child __________________________ to travel 
by school van on Saturday, February 1 to participate in the tournament as 
described above. 
 
 
Signed:__________________________________________________ 
 
Phone number where I can be reached:_________________________ 


